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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to all 13 children who achieved 
100%  attendance last school year.  The children 
were rewarded with Tesco vouchers in assembly 

in recognition of this excellent  achievement. 
 

Last year’s Year 3 were also awarded with the 
highest overall attendance too.   

Well done! 
 

Once a week, take a peek! 
 
Head lice are extremely common.  Please could you 
keep checking your child’s hair and treat them        
accordingly.  For more info please check  
www.onceaweektakeapeek.com  which have some 
great  advice for parents on head lice management. 
 
Cross Country 
 
On Tuesday 6th October a 
group of KS2 children braved 
the wet weather and took part in 
a cross country event at       
Ferryhill business College.  The 
children enjoyed the event and 
put maximum effort in.   
 

Star of the Week - 2nd October 2015 
 

Reception -   Ella-Rose 
Year 1 -   Kristina 
Year 2 -   Danny 
Year 3 -   Riley 
Year 4 -   Elwood 
Year 5 -   Lara 
Year 6 -   Year 6 

Diary Dates:  
 
Mon 12th Oct -   Reception train ride          

 
Tues 13th Oct -   School Photograph Day 
 
Tues 13th Oct -   Yr 6 visit to Auckland Castle 
 
Wed 14th Oct -   Yr 1 visit Hardwick Park 
 
Wed 14th Oct -   Yr 3 walk around the local area 
 
Wed 14th Oct -   Rev. David’s After School Club 
 
Fri 16th Oct  -   Macmillan Children Society   
                                Coffee morning at 9.00am 
Mon 19th Oct -   Anglo Saxon W/Shop with Yr 5 
 
Fri 23rd Oct -   Harvest Festival at Church 9.30am 

Break for October Holidays return  
Monday 2nd November 

Early Years 
 
The children in Reception are visiting Shildon Train 
Station on Monday 12th October.  The children will 
be taking a trip on the train to Bishop Auckland and 
back.  The children are very excited! 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning - Friday 16th October 
 

If you would like to join us in raising 
money for Macmillan and The     
Children’s Society.  We will be   
holding a coffee morning on Friday 
16th October 9am - 10.15am.   
We will be charging £1 for coffee 
and a biscuit and we’ll be having a 
cake stall and a raffle to raise money 
for these two very worthy causes.  This will beheld in 
the dining room. 
 

If you are unable to join us but would like to order     
biscuits, all children have been given an order form.  
Please return this to school by Wed 14th October. 
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